
       SOLENT JUNIOR SCHOOL ECO WARRIORS 

 

 

 

Friday 23rd February 2024 

School Poster Competition – Help us to look after our planet! 

 

Dear Families  

We are writing to you today to you today to tell you about a very exciting poster competition 

that is now open to all children at Solent Infant and Junior School. 

At our last Eco Warrior meeting, we discussed how we can do more to help to look after our 

environment. We know that car fumes and emissions are not good for our environment or our 

health. So, we are running a competition to make a poster to advertise and encourage the 

'Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel' event. If you would like to find out more details, you can do so 

here; 

Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel 2024 (bigwalkandwheel.org.uk) 

This event will take place from 11th to the 22nd March. In the lead up to this event we are 

inviting all children to design a poster to advertise the 'Big Walk and Wheel' event and to 

encourage more of our families to walk to school, or park a distance away and walk the rest. 

The rules! 

• Your poster will need to be A4. 

• It must have your name, age and class on the back. 

• It needs to encourage our families to walk to school & say why. 

• It needs to advertise the dates 11th to 22nd March 2024. 

• You can create your poster on any A4 paper. 

• You must hand your poster into your class teacher no later than Friday 1st March. 

The Eco Warriors will be choosing one winner and three runners up from each year group. 

Each of these will win a small prize and their poster will be enlarged and displayed around 

school. They will also be used on our school website, notice board and newsletter. 

The closing date will be Friday 1st March when we will be getting together to choose the 

winners. These will be announced in assembly. 

If you don't win, don't be sad as we will be having lots more competitions run by the Eco 

Warriors! 

 

Good Luck! 

Solent Junior School Eco Warriors 

https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk/

